
The JULT board was pleased with the turn-out at our Annual Meeting in June and we apologize 
to those who were there for the technical difficulties with Lisa Gannon s presentation.  We re 
going to make it up to you with a walk at Gateway to show off the cairns she discussed in her 
presentation.  Join us on June 23rd at 10 a.m.   
 
Turnout was also good for our annual bird walk and slide show with Evergreen Erb and Maeve 
Kim.  Twenty-five aspiring birds joined the walk and got to see and/or hear 47 species of birds.   
 
Strawberry season is coming up and all JULT members will soon receive a postcard entitling 
them to half price quarts of strawberries at Paul Mazza s farm stand.  Some of those strawberries 
are grown at our own Kikas Valley Farm. 
 
And if you haven t already done so, check out the story on the Barber Farm in the most recent 
issue of Vermont Life. 
 
 

 


